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<International Health Special Program at Daegu Catholic University in Korea> 
Based on an exchange agreement signed in 2007 between the Department of Environmental Management, School 
of Health Sciences, UOEH and the Department of Occupational Health, Daegu Catholic University, Korea, 4 
faculty members and 11 students from the School of Health Sciences, UOEH visited Daegu Catholic University for 
four days from August 19 to 22 under the international health special program and English for occupational health. 
With the purpose of promoting academic exchange between faculty members and students, both universities 
provided research presentations and participated in tours of campus facilities and factories. Participants exchanged 
information on the duties of occupational health professionals in both countries, and active interaction was 
promoted through activities such as playing traditional Korean board games together. Next year, the delegation 
from Daegu Catholic University is scheduled to visit UOEH. 
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